
Press Release 

 

RE: Angela Luke 

 

The Fairfield County Prosecutor’s Office is reviewing the recent tragedy 

with the outstanding work and full cooperation of the Fairfield County Sheriff’s 

Office and the Bureau of Criminal Investigation.  I have already spoken to her 

attorney, Mr. Jon Tyack and I am personally working on this case. 

This investigation is expected to last at least 30 days.  Our office will not be 

commenting publicly on this investigation. 

 

Gregg Marx 

Fairfield County Prosecutor 

 


